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PASCUAL TOSO RESERVA MALBEC

MAIPÚ, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

90
POINTS

“Dark purple in hue. Oak takes charge on
the nose with following notes of vanilla
and sweet spices over ripe fruity aromas
such as plum with hints of white pepper.
Broad in the mouth, the region and aging
process set the tone with good volume and
a tacky flow. Both oak and fruit notes
linger at the end.”

NOVEMBER, 2021

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

PASCUAL TOSO RESERVA MALBEC

MAIPÚ, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

90
POINTS

“Dark purple in hue. Oak takes charge on
the nose with following notes of vanilla
and sweet spices over ripe fruity aromas
such as plum with hints of white pepper.
Broad in the mouth, the region and aging
process set the tone with good volume and
a tacky flow. Both oak and fruit notes
linger at the end.”

NOVEMBER, 2021

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

PASCUAL TOSO RESERVA MALBEC

MAIPÚ, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

90
POINTS

“Dark purple in hue. Oak takes charge on
the nose with following notes of vanilla
and sweet spices over ripe fruity aromas
such as plum with hints of white pepper.
Broad in the mouth, the region and aging
process set the tone with good volume and
a tacky flow. Both oak and fruit notes
linger at the end.”

NOVEMBER, 2021

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

PASCUAL TOSO RESERVA MALBEC

MAIPÚ, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

90
POINTS

“Dark purple in hue. Oak takes charge on
the nose with following notes of vanilla
and sweet spices over ripe fruity aromas
such as plum with hints of white pepper.
Broad in the mouth, the region and aging
process set the tone with good volume and
a tacky flow. Both oak and fruit notes
linger at the end.”

NOVEMBER, 2021


